
From: George Wokorach
To: Oisin Daly
Subject: Re: Premises Licence Application- Lakers Chicken, 2-4 Eastern Road, Romford
Date: 20 November 2023 12:33:40

Hi Oisin
 
Please see email below for objection
 
Regards
 
George Wokorach
Public Protection Officer
 
From: George Wokorach <George.Wokorach@havering.gov.uk> 
Sent: 20 November 2023 12:22
To: Paul Jones <Paul.Jones@havering.gov.uk>
Subject: Re: Premises Licence Application- Lakers Chicken, 2-4 Eastern Road, Romford
 
Hi Paul,
 
I am writing to make a representation in respect of this application. The proposed early
morning hours for the provision of late night refreshments would have a negative impact
on the promotion of the licensing objectives, in particular, the prevention of public
nuisance.
 
The late opening hours until 05:00 hours will exacerbate the situation for the residents
surrounding the premises
 
However, despite the points raised in the supporting statement I would still have
concerns that the licensing objectives would be undermined due to:

●     The increased availability of late night refreshments into the early hours of the
morning, which is likely to be disadvantageous to the community. 

●     The likely increase in street eating generally due to the volumes of footfall due to
the longer licensable hours and noise from external areas of the premises from
loud conversations

●     Increased disturbance to the residents due to longer use of  licensable hours –
increased hours off exposure to noise from plant (extract & Condenser)  to
neighbours

 
The applicant is advised to carry out proper noise impact assessment and implement
any mitigation measures recommended in the report
 
Regards
 
George Wokorach
Public Protection Officer
London Borough of Havering
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